
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head 
Teacher 
 

Dear All 

It is lovely to be back in school this week 
after the disruption from The Beast From 
The East!  The enforced closure days have 
meant this week has been extra busy as 
we catch up on missed learning! We have 
several events to catch up on too, details of 
which can be found in this news letter.    

Thank you to all parents who attended  
parents’ evening. We had a very high turn-
out and many parents commented on   
enjoying the opportunity to look through 
their child’s work as well as talking to the 
class teacher. 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                          

Head Teacher 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy    February 2018 

Hilgay   

     March                               

12th  Science Week                      

13th  Yr 5/6 to DMA for Science   

13th Owlets, Tawny Owls to Ancient 

House                                          

14th Family Café 5pm-6pm                                      

19th  Barn Owls to Lynn Museum   

20th  World Book Day- Dress Up 

22nd Volleyball Festival                                 

23rd Comic/Sports Relief                                     

29th Last day of term            

30th March to 13th April School 

closed for Easter                         

April                                            

16th Children return to school  

17th New Age Kurling (Barn Owl)                                 

20th Closed for staff training 

27th Tri Golf                               

May                                               

3rd Big Sing at Carrow Road—whole 

school trip—details to follow soon!

14th KS2 SATs week                       

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6            

June                              

25th National Sports Week         

July                                

2nd Noted Liars performance at 

Corn Exchange (evening) Barn Owls   

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

          

Ten Mile Bank                           

March                             

12th  Science Week                    

13th  Yr 5/6 to DMA for Science   

Yr 3/4 will be going to Hilgay.  

13th  Acorns to Ancient House      

15th Family Café 5pm-6pm                                         

19th  Oak to Lynn Museum        

20th  World Book Day- Dress Up      

22nd Volleyball Festival                                                                         

23rd Comic/Sports Relief                                      

29th Last day of term             

30th March to 13th April School 

closed for Easter                       

April                                        

16th Children return to school   

17th New Age Kurling (Oak)                                                                     

20th Closed for staff training 

27th Tri Golf                            

May                                           

3rd Big Sing  - at Carrow Road—

whoe school trip—details to follow 

soon!                                         

14th KS2 SATs week                       

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6        

June                              

25th National Sports Week      

July                              

2nd Noted Liars performance at 

Corn Exchange  (evening) Oak Class                                     

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

 

Attendance for this week 

Well done Barn Owl Class! 

Barn Owl  98.4%      Oak   97.64%

Tawny Owl 97.49%                          

Owlet 98.22%         Acorn 97.64% 

    P E Kit reminder.                                    

 

Please ensure your child has their 

PE kit in school at all times.  



We now have a very smart Sports kit that 

the children can wear with pride when 

representing the Riverside Federation at 

sporting events.  The Football team got to 

wear them at a football tournament last 

week, and they looked great.  They also 

did  really well, coming in at 4th place. 

Hilgay School Dinners 

From Monday 12th March, we 

are able to offer our regular 

menu of hot dinners once 

again. Dessert will continue to 

be a cold pudding as this eases 

the pressure on serving hot 

food while we continue to use     

Owlets classroom as the     

dinner hall. The current menu 

is    available on the school 

website. 

 

The Big Sleepover 

At Ten Mile we are getting ready for 

our Big Sleepover this evening.  Fun, 

games, pizza, films, then all sleeping 

in the hall.  Preparing the pizza is 

part of the fun. Keep your eyes 

peeled for Hilgay’s 

date. 

Gym Club     Gym Club    Gym Club 

The afterschool Gym club passed all the      

elements and received a Certificate and 

Badge.  Well done Girls. 


